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Play Rangers welcomed back. 
 

Parents and children were delighted to welcome 
back Play Rangers after an absence of two years.   In 
the age of smart phones and tablets, it’s vitally 
important that children learn to play outdoors and 
this child oriented play is what Play Rangers is all 
about.   Around  a hundred children participated in 
each event and we were so glad to welcome them 
back after a long absence.  A special thanks to 
Meynell Walter, Director of Meynell Games.  We 
look forward to seeing you all again next year.  

 
Get Your Grant Form in Now! 

 
The deadline is September 30th, so it’s not too late to send 
your grant form in to us now along with all the necessary 
documentation.  Grants are awarded to ‘ local groups or 
organisations…..  which may bring a direct benefit to the area or 
any part of it for some or all the inhabitants.’  So, if your group 
can benefit the Aldwick community, now is the time to apply. 
Forms are available for download from our website. 

 
Another New Councillor Joins the Team 
 
We’d like to extend a warm Aldwick Parish Council welcome to Diana Thas who became the 
most recent Councillor to join our team at our Council meeting of 8th August.  We know that 
Diana, a Mum and businesswoman, will bring enthusiasm and energy to her work on your 
behalf.  Diana has a wise range of interests  which we know she will bring to bear on improving 
life in Aldwick for all our residents.  We are still looking for new councillors, so if you would 
like to join us, please contact the Clerk.  
 
Check Your Footprint. 

 
No, we’re not asking you for your shoe size, but now thanks to 
the World Wildlife Fund you can check your eco footprint. Using 
their accompanying app, you find ways to lessen your effect on 
our fragile climate.  We took the test and were surprised and a 
little alarmed at the results.  But we are now determined to make 
our indiviual footprints smaller and so can you!  

Log on to  https://footprint.wwf.org.uk/#/ 
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